
LETTER: Thank you from Tommy Klutz

Written by Tommy Klutz

On Nov. 6, GoBlueRidge.net received the following letter from  Tommy Klutz, former candidate
for the Blowing Rock Town Council. Klutz lost his seat on the Blowing Rock Town Council in the
Nov. 5 election.      

  

  

Dear Citizens of Blowing Rock,

  

  

I want to express my heart-felt thanks to everyone that supported and voted for me on
November 5. I have been truly honored and proud to serve the citizens of Blowing Rock, my
hometown, for the past eight years.

  

  

I will always care about  our town and its future. Thanks again to all of you!

  

  

Sincerely,

  

Tommy Klutz
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The opinions, beliefs and viewpoints expressed by the author do  not necessarily reflect
the opinions, beliefs and viewpoints of  GoBlueRidge.net and High Country Radio.
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